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Comments: To Whom It May Concern:

This proposed project will do nothing for Montana citizens and wildlife will loose precious forests and habitats.

The Bob Marshal Wilderness is right next to this property and would encroach on grizzly bear habitat. The grizzly

bears have already lost more lands and habitats that continue losing  every year. 

This proposal is in Forest Service property and should definitely not be allowed. It will not only destroy natural

and beautiful habitats, but destroy what is real and truly Montana. 

Please do not approve this monstrosity of a proposed project. It will destroy so much of what is beautiful about

Montana. Thank you. 


